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Q&A #11 

 
Question #11:  
There are less than 2 weeks until the aforementioned RFP is due. We are concerned about the 
timing as we are still waiting on the remaining Q&As, which may have an impact on our 
approach and resources we choose to put forth. With this in mind, for suppliers to be able to 
prepare and submit a comprehensive proposal and solution, we would like to respectfully 
request an extension on the RFP due date until Monday, February 12th. 
 
Answer #11:  
 
A 2 week extension has been granted, this solicitation will not close on February 19, 2018 @ 
2pm. 
 


